

11 September 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians of Primary 1 (2026),

STUDENT CARE CENTRE @ HONG WEN SCHOOL

We are pleased to invite applications for 2026 student care places at Little Professors Student Care @ Hong Wen School. Little Professors Learning Centre Pte. Ltd. is the appointed Student Care Centre (SCC) Operator at Hong Wen School.

Little Professors has been operating Student Care services since 2005. We currently provide Student Care services to more than 1000 students island-wide. Little Professors believes in balancing both nature and nurture in providing our children with a holistic student care experience. With a team of dedicated and diligent staff, we want our children to be well taken care of and to enjoy and appreciate our programs.

Admission Criteria

All P1(2026) children who have successfully been allocated a place in Hong Wen School for 2026 can indicate their interest in joining Little Professors @ Hong Wen. Please note that placement in the SCC is subject to vacancies, and should there be more applicants than vacancies, a ballot will be conducted.

Please complete the "SCC Form of Interest" by 22 September 2025 at the following URL: https://forms.gle/ydcVgfjMV9n6ZcbM8

Fee Structure

Fees	Amount	Remarks
Monthly Student Care Fee	\$244.80	Before SCFA Subsidies, if any
Registration Fee	\$30	One-time, non-refundable
T-shirts (\$15/ piece)	\$45	MSF recommendation for uniform capped at 3 days' requirement.
Deposit	\$244.80	Refundable with one month written notice
Total Fee Payable	\$564.60	Payable upon registration

We will be contacting you again in early October 2025, if you have indicated your interest to have your child in Little Professors SCC for 2026.

We look forward to welcoming your child to our family at Little Professors @ Hong Wen.

Please feel free to contact us at 8725 6091 or hongwen@littleprofessors.com.sg should you need more information. Thank you.

Yours sincerely, Alicia (Ms) Centre Supervisor